
From: michael wurth <designplan@earthlink.net>  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 11:36 AM 
To: City of Douglas <info@douglasmi.gov> 
Subject: Business Political Statements and Tourism 
  
Hello,  
  
My wife and I are residents of the township and visit Douglas and support businesses 
regularly.  
  
I noticed some very provocative political statements being made in the windows of some 
of our businesses.  
  
If Douglas is interested in appealing to a diverse customer audience throughout the year, 
this isn’t helping.  
If it’s not, then please advise us so customers can consider taking their supportive 
business elsewhere.  
  
Thanks for listening.  
  
Mike 
  
Michael Wurth 
designplan@earthlink.net 
630.272.4245 
Michigan West Coast 
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